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What a wet and miserable day it was! So very many thanks to all of you that turned up and 
we eventually found each other!  Those of us that got there early went around to the back 
of the cricket pitche to clear the footpaths there.   It was a bit of a quagmire but we just 
about survived it in time to meet the rest of the group at Millennium.   

With most of the leaves off the trees it was a good time to get them off the paths so they 
don’t turn into mud and make the paths extra slippy over winter.  Some work had been 
done the week before, mainly cutting back overhanging branches, but there was still plenty 
to do.  The photos don’t really show the difference we made. 
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On the way back, a couple of us decided it was as good a time as any to tackle the build-up 
of leaves at the bottom of Brook Lane and the footpath leading to Nursery Grove. After a 
few minutes it was easy to see the difference we made, but the rain started to come down 
in bucket loads and we didn’t half get wet! Time to go home and get dry, but a great effort 
from everyone.  

Thank you to all of you that got so soggy today.  
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